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14th May 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Newsletter 
 
 
Please find some reminders and notices below. 
 
 
Forest School 
Please can I remind parents of the dress code for Forest School.  Children must wear a long 
sleeved top and long trousers or leggings.  The girls must not wear skirts.  As the children may get 
mucky in the Forest School, please do not send them in wearing their best clothes. 
 
PE Kits 
Children need to continue to come to school wearing their PE kits on their allocated day.  Please 
note that the PE kit is a plain white crew necked t-shirt without any writing or logos, and black 
shorts or jogging bottoms.  It is not an ‘own clothes’ day. 
 
Menu – Thursday 20th May 2021 
On Thursday the kitchen are doing a special menu for Euro 2021.  I have attached the menu for 
your perusal.  Please select your choice as normal on the SchoolGrid.   
 
In keeping with the theme, we are allowing the children to wear a football shirt or a football 
themed outfit on Thursday. 
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Windmill Hill News 
The Big Local has delivered some copies of the Windmill Hill News to school.  The magazine has 
some lovely articles about events that have happened in the community.  Please pop in to the 
school office if you would like one. 
 
Jack Banlin – Year 4 
Jack Banlin in Year 4 has featured in the Runcorn Weekly News, 6th May 2021!  I am attaching the 
article to this newsletter. 
 
Jack has been working hard keeping Windmill Hill clean by picking up litter and building bins out 
of scrap wood!   
 
Well done Jack! 
 
Eid-al-Fitr 
Happy Eid Mubarak to our Muslim families!   
Eid Mubarak means Blessed Feast! 
Eid is a religious holiday that marks the end of the month long dawn to sunset 
fasting of Ramadan.  Traditionally the day is spent with family and friends 
celebrating, however, due to Covid our families have had to celebrate alone. 

 
 
 
School Photographer 
The School Photographer is booked to come in to school on Wednesday 9th 
June!  He will only be taking the children’s photos this year; we will not be doing 
family photos. 
 
 
 

 
Half Term 
We break up for Half Term on Friday 28th May.  School will close at 1pm so the cleaners can 
commence a deep clean.  School reopens on Tuesday 8th June. 
 
Thank you, as always, for all your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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